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 Dr K. O'Connor OBJ2014/6140/P 04/12/2014  19:49:36 I object very strongly to the proposed modification to the front door of D block, Bedford Court 

Mansions. This solid wooden door is original, dating to c 1889, To remove it would be an act of 

vandalism, which has already been notified to the Victorian Society. The present door has been 

satisfactorilly in place for the  40+ years I have lived here. If desired it could be refurbished and 

rehung. There is no argument for making it similar to other front doors in the block, which have glass in 

but are much more recent. To          change the present door would disrupt the architectural integrity of 

the building, and would also pose a security risk in an area where drug trafficking and loitering in the 

early hours of the morning are on the increase, and would let in more noise on a road that is soon to see 

greatly increased traffic. This application has been lodged without consultation with the residents who 

live in this block, and does not represent the wishes of the majority. This application should be 

rejected.

118 Bedford Court 

Mansions

Page 3 of 13


